
  

June 2024 Summer 2 

Hello and welcome back to Year 4!  
In our classroom this year the teachers are Mrs Wilde and Mr Fox, supported by Mrs McRae 

and Miss Fedawi. 

 

The school doors open at 8:35 am, with the children ready for a 8:45am start. 

Lots of exciting things happening this term! 

In the next few 
weeks, we will be 
completing the MTC 
(multiplication tables 
check) so please keep 
plugging away at the 
trickier facts and 
make sure you can 
answer questions in 
under 6 seconds!  

 

In History, we will contin-

ue delving into the           

Mayan way of life and all 

it’s rituals. 

 

 

In Geography, we will be 

looking at increasing our 

knowledge of Mexico,  

and famous physical and 

human features. 

 

 

In DT we will be looking at 

food technology and are 

planning to make  biscuits 

with our own adaptations 

to enhance  flavour and 

enjoyment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we are focussed 

on the beautiful story of the 

last bear. We will be writing 

newspaper articles linked to 

this. 

 

Our focus in our other 
maths lessons will be on 
time, statistics and shape 
and space., learning about 
tables, charts and angles 

and the 24 hour clock. 

 

 

 

 

In Science we will be       

looking at the sorting and 

classification of animals. 

Just what is a food chain? 

Is it a predator or prey?  

 

 

Homework:  

Given out: Monday  

Handed in: Friday 

 

PE kit: - burgundy shorts, 

white t shirt and black 

pumps.   

PE: Thursday and Friday 

Spelling Test - Friday 

Reading books -  

Please bring books in 

EVERYDAY! 

Things to 

remember 


